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Hello and to who this may concern:  

 

I am in support to ban HB 3390 animal fur. I support this bill the reason I support this 

bill is because animals are not made to be breed for their furs then discarded their 

bodies for nothing. Every living and breathing animal has feelings and feels pain. In 

todays society fur is not worn for luxury or style. Fake fur is the new thing to wear and 

it last a lot longer with little upkeep. PLEASE stop this horrific act of murder for those 

animals, they don’t deserve it! Thank you so much for all of your efforts to BAN this 

horrible murders! 


